
Principal: Robert Mallett 
1166 Centre Road, CLARINDA 3169 

Phone: (03) 9544 3231 
Website: www.clarindaps.vic.edu.au 

Email: clarinda.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 At Clarinda we 
 
        Care 
        Achieve 
        Respect 
        Excel 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL      No.12 Tuesday 18th July 2017 

Dear Parents, Students & School Community, 
 
Welcome Back  
On behalf of all the staff, I would like to welcome you back to Term 3. Traditionally, Term 3 
used to be the ‘quiet’ term, but we have packed a lot of teaching and learning and fun into the 
term. 
Students have the opportunity to use the new Laptops that we have leased for the next 3 
years. All Laptops within the school are leased to ensure that the most current technology is 
delivered to our classroom to support the education of your child. 
Parents will receive a Parent Contribution reminder letter over the coming weeks. The letter 
will outline the next schedule of payments that are required to contribute towards the  
education of your child throughout the 2017 school year.  
 
Term 3 Planner—Please find listed below a Term planner of major activities for this term. 

 Monday 17th  
July 

Little Devils continue 

Monday 24th Creative Music for Schools – 30 minute presentation for years 1-6 

Wednesday 26th Woolworths Earn and Learn begins 
Interim Parents Club meeting @7pm 

Sunday 30th WORKING BEE 

Monday 31st 100 days of school Preps 

Tuesday 1st  
August 

Emergency evacuation off site 
ICAS  English paper 

Friday 4th Blue tongue Lizards fundraising - PJ Day (gold coin donation) 

Wednesday 9th Parents notified of secondary school placements 
9.30 – Fire Education for preps – Session 1 

Finance meeting 5.00pm 

Education meeting 6.00pm 

Saturday 12th SCHOOL TRIVIA NIGHT (Parent Social evening) 

Tuesday  15th ICAS Maths 
6.30 – School council buildings and grounds sub committee meeting 

7.00 – School council meeting 

Wednesday 16th 9.30 – Fire Education for preps – Session 2 

Staff Meeting 

Friday 18th CURRICULUM DAY – No School for Students 

Thursday 24th Book Week Parade – multi-age rotations 9:15am-12:50pm 

Thursday 31st Fathers Day Stall 

Friday 1st  
September 

Green Tree Frogs fundraising – Crazy Hair Day (gold coin donation) 

Tuesday 5th SCHOOL CONCERT NO. 1 

Wednesday 6th SCHOOL CONCERT NO. 2 

Tuesday 12th 5.00 – School council finance meeting 

6.00 – School council education sub committee meeting 

7.00 – School council meeting 

Friday 15th Footy Colours Day – Out of Uniform and Hot Dog Day 

Friday 22nd Last day of term, early dismissal 2.30 



Continued from page 1 
 

Working Bee Sunday 30th July – 9:30am to 11:30am 
The next scheduled working bee will be on Sunday 30th July at 9:30am.   Working Bees  
provide an opportunity for parents/carers to contribute to the school environment.  
All working bees conclude with a BBQ and refreshments and an opportunity to meet new  
parents/carers.  
Tasks to be completed include: Moving furniture/cupboards from the storeroom, painting 
cream bench seating, sweeping, cobwebs and weeding. 
 
Interim Parents Club (Clarinda Community Council) meeting  
Wednesday 26th July @ 7pm in the staffroom 
Agenda: final approval of model constitution, student activities and parent social (trivia 
night). 

 
Working Bee  
Sunday 30th July 
9:30am to 11:30am 
 
The next scheduled 
working bee will be on 
Sunday 30th July at 
9:30am.  
Working Bees provide an opportunity for 
parents/carers to contribute to the 
school environment.  
 
All working bees conclude with a BBQ 
and refreshments and an opportunity to 
meet new parents/carers.  
 
Tasks to be completed include:  
Moving furniture/cupboards from the 
storeroom, painting cream bench seating, 
sweeping, cobwebs and weeding. 
 
Please come along your help is needed. 

From 26 July to 19 September 2017 you can collect 

Earn & Learn stickers at Woolworth  

Supermarkets.   

You will receive one sticker for every $10 you 

spend.   
 

Bring your stickers and /or completed sheets to 

school and deposit them in the collection box  

outside the office. 
 

Also look for our collection boxes at Woolworths 

Clarinda and Oakleigh Links. 

NOW IS THE TIME TO ENROL YOUR CHILD 
FOR FOUNDATION (Prep) IN 2018 

 
If your child turns 5 years old on or 
before 30th April 2018 they can  
start school in January 2018. 

 
Call into the school office for an  
enrolment form any time between 

8.30am - 4.00pm. 
 

Bring along your child’s Birth Certificate and 
their Immunisation Certificate. 

 
Tell your friends, relatives and neighbours so 

that they remember to enrol their  
children as well. 



2017 ESSENTIAL STUDENT LEARNING ITEMS PAYMENT 

 

TERM TWO IS DUE NOW—$87.50 

 

Payments can be made to the office or by direct deposit in to the school account: 
 

Commonwealth Bank—BSB:  063-126  Account:  1006 1911 

 

Please add your family name and fees in the description field 

 

Term 3 Monday 17 July  to  Friday 22 September 2017 

July Monday 24  Years 1 to 6—Creative music 
for schools incursion 

 Wednesday 26  Woolworths Earn & Learn  
begins (ends 19 September) 

  7.00pm in the staffroom 

Interim Parents Club (Clarinda 

Community Council) meeting  

 Thursday 27 Years 1 & 2 Incursion 
Kids Car Ed. 

 Sunday 30 9.30am Working Bee 

Monday 31 100 days of school for Prep 

Tuesday 1 ICAS English 

 Wednesday 9  Preps Fire Education (1) 

 School council sub committees 
5.00—School Finance 
6.00—Education  

 Saturday 12 TRIVIA NIGHT 
Parent Social Night 

 Tuesday 15  ICAS Maths 

 School council  
6.30—Buildings & grounds sub 
committee 
7.00—Meeting 

 Wednesday 16 Preps Fire Education (2) 

 Friday 18 Curriculum Day 

No students Required at school 

 

Friday 4 Blue Tongue Lizards Fundraiser 
PJ day—gold coin donation 

August  

 

 Thursday 24 Book week parade 

September Friday 1st Green Tree Frogs Fundraiser 
Crazy hair day—gold coin  
donation 

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE NEWSOUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE NEWSOUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE NEWSOUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE NEWS    
 
Welcome back everyone!  
While some of our families have returned from  
overseas holidays, a couple more head off next week 
so to those families, "Happy Travels"  and we look 
forward to lots of photos! 
 
Parents are reminded to ensure that if their child  
suffers from Asthma, they must have their puffer/
spacer in their bag if they are attending OSHC.  
It is a requirement of our Regulations. 
 
Please notify us if your contact detail e.g. mobile 
phone number or address have changed, or if there 
are any changes to your Emergency Contact details. 
 
We're planning a fun term, with a focus on interact-
ing with our world and Indigenous culture. 
 
Our Policies are currently being updated so we may 
ask some of our parents for input during this review. 
 
Enjoy Term 3! 

 Lesley, Ann, Maxine, Rita & Axelle  

OSHC ACTIVITY PROGRAMOSHC ACTIVITY PROGRAMOSHC ACTIVITY PROGRAMOSHC ACTIVITY PROGRAM    

July COME AND JOIN IN THE FUN COME AND JOIN IN THE FUN COME AND JOIN IN THE FUN COME AND JOIN IN THE FUN  

Monday 17 Party games 

Tuesday 18 Cooking / Outside play 

Wednesday 19 Art / Visit the veggie garden 

Thursday 20 “Move Your Body!” 

Friday 21 Kick the tin 

WEEKEND 

Monday 24 Exploring our world! 

Tuesday 25 Build and create 

Wednesday 26 Art / Games in the hall 

Thursday 27 Fun with music! 

Friday 28 Games on the oval 

REMEMBER YOUR COAT FOR OUTSIDE PLAYREMEMBER YOUR COAT FOR OUTSIDE PLAYREMEMBER YOUR COAT FOR OUTSIDE PLAYREMEMBER YOUR COAT FOR OUTSIDE PLAY    

2017 ESSENTIAL STUDENT LEARNING ITEMS PAYMENT 

 

TERM THREE IS DUE NOW—$87.50 

 

Payments can be made to the office or by direct deposit in to the school account: 
 

Commonwealth Bank—BSB:  063-126  Account:  1006 1911 

 

Please add your family name and fees in the description field 



 



 

SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

EVERY MONDAY AFTERNOON AT 2.50PM 

IN THE SCHOOL HALL 

All parents welcome to come along! 
Presentation of Principal Awards, 
Notification of future events. 

STUDENT LATE ARRIVALS / EARLY DEPARTURES& FAMILY HOLIDAYS 

 

School Day 

Our school day begins at 8.50am and ends at 3.30pm.  On the last day of each term we finish at 2.30pm. 
 

Early arrival at school 
Staff are on yard duty from 8.35am to 8.50am.  For their safety, children should not arrive at school before 8.35am.  
 

Late arrival at school – New process 
Classes begin promptly at 8.50am.   
If your child arrives after this time you, as the parent/guardian, are required to come into the school office and sign them 
in.  Please keep late arrivals to a minimum. 
 

Early pick up from school 
Classes finish at 3.30pm.   
If you need to collect your child from school earlier than this then you, as the parent/guardian, are required to come into 
the school office and sign them out. 
Please keep early pick ups to essential appointments only. 
 

Family Holidays 
If you intend to take a family holiday, please advise the school in writing or by email in advance of your departure. 
If you need any further clarification, please contact the school office. 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 
There are lots of exciting things happening in our school  
library at the moment.  Our library books are being  
re organised so that it is easier for students to locate  
favourite books and authors. 
 
 

This reorganisation has meant that many books are now being re-homed and to help them on 
their way we are having a book sale in the library on Thursday 27th July. 
 
The library will be open for sales at 8.15—8.40am and 3.30– 4.15 pm 
The books will be 50 cents each—come on in and grab a bargain. 

PARENTS’ CORNER 
 
NEXT MEETING 
Interim Parents Club (Clarinda Community Council) 
Wednesday 26th July @ 7.00pm in the staffroom 
 
Agenda:  

 #  Final approval of model constitution  

 #  Student activities  

 #  Parent social (trivia night) 

All welcome. 





   

WE HOPE YOU HAVE ENJOYED READING OUR NEWSLETTER. 
 

Our Newsletter will be produced on a Tuesday each fortnight and will contain many interesting 
articles, making you aware of happenings within the school and local community. 
 

We send our newsletter electronically, so from this issue on you will need to subscribe to it via the 
link within our website www.clarindaps.vic.edu.au. or complete the attached form and return it to 
school and we will subscribe for you. 
 

Once you have subscribed you will be able to receive classroom newsletters, excursion notices and 
up to the minute reminders via your smart phone / email. 
 

Drop into the school office for further information. 
 



FREE TO GOOD HOMES 
 

#  ONE WHITE RABBIT ABOUT 12 MONTHS OLD  

WITH CAGE AND EQUIPMENT—CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

 

#  FIVE CHICKENS (NOT THE SCHOOL CHOOKS) 

CONTACT KEN NEWMAN—0434 125 023 

LOCAL ADVERTISING 


